CSA Challenge

During a safety meeting in February, we received a request from our drivers. Our drivers would like to use Drive for Gold to learn from each other in certain areas of the operation.  

One of the subjects brought up was the storage of equipment on our trucks. We all know that securing flatbed freight requires lots of equipment. The space on the headache rack and under the bunk is limited. If we do not store equipment correctly many bad things can occur. For example, it could fall off of the truck and cause an accident, we could receive CSA violations, equipment could be damaged, etc.. I have a photo below of a truck in our yard that is a high risk for something bad to occur. I know that we can do a better job storing equipment than what is illustrated in this photo. It is in everyone's best interest to share information that may allow us to operate more safely and efficiently on the highways. 

We are asking you to share some of their secrets to staying organized by submitting a written explanation and providing photos. Take photos of the headache rack, under your bunk, landing gear, ect. These can be emailed to Bdunn@pstransportinc.com or dropped off at the Birmingham office. If sending an email, please place Drive for Gold in subject line and list your truck number. If dropping off, please place in an envelope that states Drive for Gold and truck number.          

Drive for Gold points will be awarded as follows:

1st place 
100,000 points

2nd place 
60,000 points

3rd place 
40,000 points

4th – 20th place 
20,000 points

The only catch is that before the points are awarded, you will also be required to complete the 2nd quarter safety quiz that is coming out in the middle of April.  

[image: image1.jpg]



